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If this bill is passed, it will cause MANY of us Adult Foster Homes to strongly consider 

CLOSING our homes as this is our business and having others decide staff 

schedules, wages, and other such items is not acceptable to us.  This is not what 

small businesses need - more government overreach!!    


